
925 S. Main Street 
Lebanon Oregon 97355 

TEL: 541.258.4900 
www.ci.lebanon.or.us 

PRESS RELEASE 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

Beginning Thursday, May 5th, the City of Lebanon will be performing work at the corner of 
HWY 20 and Russell Drive.  While construction is underway, motorists will be unable to 
access Russell Drive from the Highway.  Detours will be in place.  Construction is 
expected to take place from 7:00 a.m. to approximately 1:00 p.m. 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we perform the necessary work.  If you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact Public Works at 541-258-4918 or 
pw@ci.lebanon.or.us.  

Contact: Jason Williams, Public Works Director 
Phone: 541-258-4280 
Email: jwilliams@ci.lebanon.or.us 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Monday, May 2, 2022 


